
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective Date:  October 1,  2015 

Last Time Buy Date:  September 30, 2016 

Last Time Ship Date:  March 31, 2017 

Discontinuation Details: Due to reduced market demand, Panasonic is discontinuing models within the ABJ 
and AV6 Series that hold Agency certification (UL/CSA certification). 

Suggested Replacement: Products without agency recognition will still be available. ( See Attachments) 

Affected Part Numbers: All ABJ******9 &AV6***643 part numbers. ( See Attachment) 

Datasheets:  See the attachments 

Notes: Products without UL/CSA will be still supported  
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